
New oral health
 information for parents!

Are you a parent or carer of a child aged
6-16 with an educational need or
disability? 

Are you interested in helping design new
oral health information for parents of

children with educational needs or
disabilities?

We need you!

This project will involve working with a team from the University of Liverpool to
design oral health information.

You will asked to take part in two group discussions to choose the content and
design of the information leaflet. There will be an artist who will be able to bring

your input to life!
You will receive a £25 voucher as a thanks for each group discussion you take

part in (total of 2 discussions).

If you are interested or would like more information, please contact
Emma:

emorgan@liverpool.ac.uk


